
Walking School Bus

A Walking School Bus is a group of children who walk together  
to/from school with parent volunteers.

Interested in joining/starting one? Complete the details below 
and email to walkingschoolbus@at.govt.nz

Name

Contact number

Email	

Address



Benefits of a Walking School Bus

For more information:  
please visit: AT.govt.nz/walkingschoolbus  

or email us at walkingschoolbus@at.govt.nz

Parents
•	 Meet and connect with other parents
•	 Spend time with your child
•	 No traffic jams, no seat-belt dramas, 3x less air pollution  

than in a car, more fuel efficient
•	 Get to attend Auckland Transport events

Children:
•	 A fun, social, healthy way to get to school
•	 Do better academically, socially, physically & psychologically 

through active engagement with school
•	 Higher levels of physical activity
•	 Learn about Road Safety
•	 Good for heart health

Schools:
•	 Students arrive on time
•	 Less congestion at the school gate/on roads

Community:
•	 Families get to know other families
•	 More aware drivers
•	 Fewer cars on the road at peak times
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	Name: 
	Number: 
	E-mail: 
	Address: 


